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Homicide in San Juan Capistrano 
 

San Juan Capistrano, Ca. (Jan. 15, 2022) – At 5:21 p.m. on Jan. 14, 2023, Orange 
County Sheriff’s Deputies were dispatched to the 26000 block of Calle San Luis in the 
city of San Juan Capistrano for unknown trouble. Upon arrival, deputies found a 30-year-
old man who had been assaulted and sustained traumatic injuries. The man was identified 
as Jorge Marvin Guadarrama (30) years old from San Juan Capistrano. Guadarrama was 
pronounced deceased by the Orange County Fire Authority at the scene.  
 
The suspect/s fled the location prior to deputies’ arrival. Deputies established a perimeter 
and searched, but a suspect was not located. This incident is being investigated by the 
Orange County Sheriff’s Department Homicide Detail.  
 
If anyone has any specific details, they are asked to contact the Orange County Sheriff’s 
Department at 714-288-6740. Anonymous information may be provided through Orange 
County Crime Stoppers at 1-855-TIP-OCCS.   

 


